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12 June 2025  
Primary – Year 4 Yorkshire Sculpture Park Visit  
 
  
  
   
  
  
  
  
Dear Parent/Carer  
  
We are excited to inform you that we have organised a trip for Year 4 to visit Yorkshire 
Sculpture Park in Wakefield.  During the visit, learners will explore the various sculptures. 
The visit will take place on Wednesday 16 July 2025.  
  
We will be travelling by coach, leaving school at 8:30am prompt. Please ensure your child 
comes into school using the Winthorpe Road entrance via the school office at 8:00am and 
no later than 8:15am.  We are unable to wait for any late arrivals due to time constraints for 
the events of the day. We aim to return to school at approximately 3:00pm, traffic 
permitting.  We will update parents by email should this change.   
  
This trip is being subsidised by the PFA, but we are asking for a voluntary contribution of 
£12.00 per learner which includes transport, insurance, entry to the park and lots of exciting 
activities. If you are able to pay this amount, or any contribution to this trip, please do so by 
the Arbor app, and search for trips/clubs.  If insufficient voluntary contributions are received 
to cover the cost of the activity, then we may need to cancel the trip.  
  
Your child also needs to:  
  

• Wear their full school uniform, but can wear comfortable shoes or trainers (no crocs 
or sandals please)  

• Bring a packed lunch, if your child is eligible for Free School Meals and you would like 
to order a school packed lunch, please indicate on the form below  

• Water bottle  
• Sun hat  
• Raincoat (just in case!)  
• Please ensure suncream is applied to your child before they come to school.  

  
If you would like your child to attend the visit, please complete the consent form here by   
Monday 7 July 2025. Without consent, your child will not be able to take part in this trip.      
  
We look forward to a fantastic trip with the Year 4 children.    
    
If you have any questions, please contact your class teacher.  
  
Yours faithfully  
Year 4 Team  
 

http://www.thehessleacademy.co.uk/
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=Muld21g0TUSFRSKJe3Yn2zyDsJJ7QZJJt9G2_LnnAVpUMDVTN01OTTZHRTdKNkI3NklSVTc4WTk2Qy4u

